
Bids received Monday, February 8th

● Conducting post bid interviews with lowest responsive, 
responsible bidder to ensure all specifications and requirements 
are met

● Overall, good turnout for number of bids per trade
● All bids received are within the total budget
● Recommendations for approval scheduled for Board Finance 

and Operations on March 3, 2021 then Board of Education on 
March 8, 2021
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